Carol Goodall

My husband and I are opposed to the Kalama methanol facility. It might provide some jobs in
construction, but those will not be long-lasting. It will just add to pollution and global warming and
aggravate our already deteriorating environmental conditions. We should not be shipping methanol
to China. We should be trying to cut our use of such products.



